
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please take notice the Town Council for the Town of Sparta will hold a 

public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 7, 2025, at the Town Hall, 

304 South Main Street, Sparta, NC. 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive feedback from the public 

concerning turning Evergreen Street into a one-way street. 

All interested parties are encouraged to attend and provide comment.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Town Clerk at 336-

372-4257. 

 

 

Peggy Choate, Town Clerk 

September 29, 2025  

 


